Board of Trustees Special

Tuesday, May 17,

The Bainbridge Township Board of Trustees met in special session at the Bainbridge Town Hall on May 17, 2016 to attend a training session on disciplinary procedures. Those present were Trustees Mrs. Lorrie Sass Benza, Mrs. Kristina O'Brien, and Fiscal Officer Mrs. Kathleen Staudenbaur. Mr. Jeffrey S. Markley was absent.

Mrs. O'Brien presided and called the meeting to order at 10:30 A.M.

Mr. Andrew Esposito, Clemans-Nelson & Associates, Inc. held a training session for the Trustees, Fiscal Office and Department Heads.

Since there was no further business to come before this special session of the Bainbridge Township Board of Trustees, the meeting was adjourned at 1:30 PM.

	Respectfully Submitted,
	Kathleen C. Staudenbaur Fiscal Officer, Bainbridge Township
	Date
	Date
	Date
Minutes Read:	
Minutes Approved:	